
27th June 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we went to look at the wildflowers in our science garden and drew pictures of the 
flowers we saw. We were also learning to give instructions to ‘Cubetto’ and using the                         
language: go, forwards, left and right.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Caring for our Planet 

Phonics 
Click on the pictures to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/6cotyx6W/ijLDcrLV
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/fwFufKWB/8Ms4LUET
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/VZRufu1M/fHhz8nB0


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘Omar, the Bees and Me’ 
and write a recipe for honey cake.  
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about solving counting problems. 
 
Fred and Fizzy both have apples in their lunch boxes. 
There are 9 apples altogether.                        
How many could they have each? 

 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn these words: 
 
                                    before 

 
recipe   destroy  

 
passport     pollinate     

 Understanding of the World 
We will be learning about Bees are why they 
are an important part of our world.  
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
Children will create pictures of bees using 
the techniques of the artist Joseph            
Amedokpo. 
 

 Messages 

 

There will be a coffee morning on Tuesday 
1st July at 9am for all Reception parents 
called:  

 

‘Getting Ready for Year 1’  
 
We look forward to seeing you there if you 
are able to attend.  
 


